
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

This is a letter of intent to grant permission to Town Highway Superintendent Jay Rust per The 

Town Board to place an order for a 2022 Kubota, Mini Excavator (KX0404R3TP) from Kubota. 

 

 

 

REVISED Resolution 01-05-2023      February 9, 2023 

 

RESOLUTION TO PURCHASE NEW ESCAVATOR 

 

WHERE AS, The Highway Superintendent would like to spend his CHIPS fund money on an K 

Series Mini Excavator (KX040R3TP) with attachments such as; Grading Bucket, Trenching 

Bucket, Canopy Work Light Kit, Hydraulic Thumb Kit, and Mechanical Quick Coupler. 

 

WHERE AS, The Highway Superintendent brought up to the board the pros and cons of needing 

a mini excavator, mainly the amount of money it will save the town by owning their own VS 

renting. 

 

WHERE AS, The Board originally approved this purchase with the cost of $69,541.17 for 

excavator, but the price has increased since by $3,509.44, new total of $73,050.61. 

 

RESOLVED, that The Town of Piercefield will purchase a K Series Mini Excavator 

(KX040R3TP) with attachments such as; Grading Bucket, Trenching Bucket, Canopy Work 

Light Kit, Hydraulic Thumb Kit, and Mechanical Quick Coupler for a total value of $73,050.61. 

The $73,050.61 will be paid to Kubota out of the Highway Funds, and will be replenished once 

the CHIPS money is returned in March, 2023. 

 

A motion to adopt the foregoing Resolution was made by Councilmember Carol Dimond and 

seconded Acting Supervisor Joe Denis. 

    

This is to certify that the above Resolution was adopted by the Town Board of the Town of 

Piercefield on the 9th day of February, 2023. 

 

 

      _____________________________________ 

      Joe Denis, Acting Supervisor 


